
July 2020

Hello everyone,

We are really looking forward to welcoming you into Year Two in September.  To help us get to know you 
a little bit better we would love it if you would sketch your portrait on an A4 piece of paper and write a 
letter telling us about yourself.  Keep hold of your sketch and letter and bring it to school on your first 
day back in September.

We are also participating in this year’s library reading challenge we hope you really enjoy it  
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in.

Remember to keep practising your number bonds to 10 and your Year One common exception words. If 
you are confident with these we have attached some number facts that you might like to practise at 
home and the Year Two common exception words.

We look forward to seeing you in September and we hope you have a lovely summer holiday.

Take care,
Miss Booth, Mrs Jarvis and Mrs Shippam
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